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ST. JOSEPH PARISH SCHOOL

2675 Third Street, Trenton, MI  48183

(734) 676-2565

FAX (734) 676-9744

August 9, 2018
Dear St. Joseph Preschool Parents,

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year.  We are so happy you chose to send your child(ren) to our preschool, and to entrust us in assisting you in developing a solid foundation of both education and our Catholic faith.  We are thrilled to share our beautiful classroom, and our exciting curriculum, with you and your child.  The Land of the Letter People characters are waiting to come to life through books, songs, and lessons for your child.
With this letter, you will find important forms required to be completed before your child enters our preschool.  Please bring the completed forms to our Preschool Orientation on September 5th from 6:00pm – 7:00pm.  At this orientation, we will discuss our policies and procedures and answer any questions you may have.  Please mark your calendar for our Meet and Greet days where both parents and children can meet their teacher and classmates.  Mrs. Rinker’s Four Year Old (Pre-kindergarten) class will meet on September 7th at 8:00am.  Mrs. Vassar’s Three Year Old class will meet on September 11th at 8:00am.  The Meet and Greet days are the unofficial start of the preschool year.  It is a day for you to be with your child as he or she ventures into his or her new learning environment.  This experience will get your child ready to enter his or her classroom on Monday, September 10th for the Four Year Olds, and Thursday, September 13th for the Three Year Olds.

Just a reminder, the class hours for our Three Year Old Program are 8:00am – 10:30am on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  The class hours for our Four Year Old Program are 8:00am – 11:00am on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  Mrs. Vassar will be teaching the Three Year Old Program, and Mrs. Rinker will be teaching the Four Year Old Program.

In an emergency, please feel free to use the preschool’s direct number which is (734)676-1156.  You may also contact the St. Joseph School office at (734)676-2565 for non-emergency purposes.  Ms. Charron will be happy to assist you if the preschool teachers are unavailable.

Thank you, again, for entrusting us with the education of your child(ren) – God’s greatest blessing!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lisa Rinker and Mrs. Joell Vassar

** Please bring your child’s classroom supplies on September 5th, the evening of Orientation. The supplies should be in a handled bag, with your child’s name clearly marked.   You may place the bag outside the Preschool classroom along the wall.  There will be a sign designating Mrs. Rinker or Mrs. Vassar, whomever is your child’s teacher.

2018-2019 Preschool Supply List
1
Eight (8) Count Crayola Jumbo Crayons

1
Box Crayola Washable Markers – Classic Colors
4
Rolls of Paper Towel

1
Large Box of Kleenex

2 
Large Clorox or Lysol Wipes

1 
Lysol (or any brand) of 12.5 ounce disinfectant spray (to kill 99.9% of germs) – not multi  
surface or kitchen cleaning spray, please
Mrs. Vassar’s Class
2
Yellow Pocket Folders (with child’s first and last name in right hand corner)

1
Yellow Pocket Folder with three (3) fasteners to hold hole punched paper
1
Package of white paper napkins
Mrs. Rinker’s Class
3
Yellow Pocket Folders (with child’s first and last name in right hand corner)
1
1 Box of Moistened Towelettes (baby wipes)
1
Crayola Washable Water Color Paint - 8 assorted colors
For both Preschool classes, it is important you provide a change of clothing (including underwear and socks) for your child.  Please place the clothing in a gallon size Zip Lock bag labeled with your child’s name.
Also, please provide a full size (16 inch) back pack for your child.  The back pack must fit the child’s yellow folder, as it will contain classroom information and your child’s class work.
** Due to the generosity of our Preschool families, we have some supplies not needing replenishment at this time.  However, as the year progresses, we will reach out to you when those supplies are running low.
